M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:           Kathleen G. Reutman

DATE:
November 1, 2017
RE:
Bike Rodeo program
In 2104, Kohl’s community giving and volunteer program, Kohl’s Cares, recently awarded the Children’s Hospital Foundation with a generous grant of $153,811 to support the Kohl’s Cares High Five Prevention Program which addresses the top five health and safety preventative actions that kids and parents can do to keep safe and out of the hospital. These five areas were identified as some of the most common reasons that kids visit the Norton Children’s Hospital Emergency Department.

The Bike Safety Rodeo – is designed to teach bicycle safety to third, fourth and fifth grade students in Kentucky and Southern Indiana. Collins Elementary will focus on fourth grade students.
Norton Children’s Hospital Foundation provides the program at no cost to the school.     
I have attached a copy of the request signed by Mr. Loring for your 

approval.
